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City Commission Honors Employees

The Liberal City Commission met Tuesday night at the City Commission Chambers for their
regularly scheduled meeting. At the meeting the city honored several employees who have
completed 10 and 25 years of service to the city. Special awards were presented to 3 employees who
are retiring. Those employees are Tony Beckwith with the Waste Water Treatment Department,
Duane Smith of the Cemetary, and Sue Lepper of the Building Department. An official retirement
reception will be held at a later date. During the meeting, the Liberal City Commission moved to a
second reading Ordinance 4378 a Franchise Agreement with Southern Pioneer Electric.

The next meeting of the Liberal City Commission is set for December 22.
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